
Well #49 – Latiboliere – June 2016 – Dry hole 

 

Latiboliere is a community to the East of Jeremie on the way 

to Port au Prince.  The people there have never had a readily 

accessible water source.  Our HMI drill team responded to 

their request for a well once HMI had received a grant from 

an anonymous donor.  Unfortunately after drilling down to 

the maximum capabilities of our drill rig – 550 feet – we were 

not able to find any water.  This is one of the most 

disappointing aspects of working in Haiti.  No matter how 

hard one tries and how well intentioned, the realities and 

treacheries of nature become very apparent in many 

circumstances.  Although the majority of our drill attempts 

are successful – thanks be to God – we always depart from 

these initiatives with a deep sense of disappointment and 

sadness.  We leave knowing that we tried our best and 

asking God to somehow help these people because our 

efforts did not meet with success. 

 

Well report document from Haiti 

 

 

https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/9bda887d240782244c93a03f3cf7f2727c71daf5/Wells/Well%2049%20Report.pdf

